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Dear Prospective Applicant,
Application for the post of Deputy Headteacher
Thank you for your interest in the exciting post of Deputy Headteacher at Ysgol Gymraeg Nant Gwenlli.
The school is Newport’s fourth Welsh-medium primary school and newest Welsh-medium school. It opened its doors to pupils in September 2021 and while currently located in Caerleon, will be moving to Newport’s city centre in the Pillgwenlly area in April 2025. This is a unique opportunity to further develop the school following its permanent move.  
Whilst originally opening under a seedling model, once fully grown to its two-form entry potential, it will be Newport’s largest Welsh-medium primary school and will also accommodate the first Welsh-medium Learning Resource Base. The school also hosts Newport’s Welsh Immersion Unit for latecomers to Welsh-medium education.  
Ysgol Gymraeg Nant Gwenlli is a welcoming school that promotes a feeling of belonging through developing a relationship with the whole community. The governing body is committed to developing ambitious and able pupils that reach their full potential in all aspects of the curriculum through authentic, purposeful and ambitious learning through a variety of rich experiences.
The relationship between the school, parents and the wider school community is an important one and is vital to maintaining the school philosophy of encouraging pupils to take advantage of the Welsh-medium education offered at the school. 
We aim to create a safe and happy community within the school with the role of the Deputy Headteacher supporting and providing inspirational and outstanding leadership qualities built on fair discipline and mutual respect. 
I would encourage you to take a look at our school website to find out more details about our school: www.nantgwenlli.cymru 

Thank you for your interest in Ysgol Gymraeg Nant Gwenlli.
Yours faithfully

Mr Owain Israel
Chair of Governors
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